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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home had a fantastic photoshoot On Friday 18 June, in preparation for

Father’s Day on Sunday 20 June.

Everyone had a photo taken with our decorated frame which had the words ‘Sending love to my family on Father’s Day’ on it.

We had so much fun on this shoot and enjoyed lots of smiles and stories about Father's Day.

Happy Father’s Day to all our Woodstock residents and their families!
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